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Everglades Research and Education Center







August 7, 2006

Office of Pesticide Programs

Regulatory Public Docket

Environmental Protection Agency

Subject:  Triazine Cumulative Risk Assessment/ EPA-HQ-OPP-2005-0481

Dear EPA Reviewers:

I am writing in response to your recent decision to issue the re-registration eligibility for triazine herbicides and the associated favorable risk assessment for triazine herbicides.  As a scientist, who primarily works with herbicides I want to commend you on using sound scientific evidence when making your decision and properly classifying atrazine and simazine as “not likely” causing cancer in humans.  Additionally, the decision to harmonize product labels, ensuring that all users of atrazine follow the same use practices, will protect both people and the environment from misuse of these products.  

As a University of Florida/IFAS researcher who works closely with growers, I have first hand knowledge as to how important these products are to producers.  Their availability will help ensure that our agricultural industries remain viable and competitive in the world market.  I also want to recognize the success of your science based field monitoring program.

Sincerely,

Curtis Rainbolt

Assistant Professor
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